
              NEWS

Trending topics and information for Nevada SLPs

Volume  12 :  January  2021

NSHA Membership Special

Interested in continuing your NSHA

Membership??

Our NSHA team is offering an 18 month

membership renewal special.  The usual year-

long commitment typically runs from July -

June.  By signing up now, you will receive

membership status from February 2021 through

June 2022!  

Members are able to join our monthly meetings,

provide insight on Committees, and be the first

to receive information regarding NSHA efforts.

Cost during this special offer is $110 for the next

18 months, only for active NSHA members at

this time.

Mixer SUCCESS!!! 

NSHA Committee Updates

Membership Special Info

NEPF Evaluation Training

Next Meeting - February 18,

2021 @ 5:30

Please contact us through
info@nvsha.org or visit
www.nvsha.org to find us on
Facebook and Instagram!

What's inside in this

issue:

http://www.nvsha.org/


School-Based (South)

Continued work on Distance Learning
methods and educational frameworks.

 
School-Based (North)

Building a PD workshop available for CE
credits.

 
Social/Membership

Membership Special for existing active
members.  We have increased overall

membership by over 400%!!!
 

NSHA Convention

Future updates to come.

THANK YOU to everyone for

attending our first ever Virtual

Mixer!!!

Our event was a great success!!  We had over 70 SLPs
and Audiologists signed up to listen to Frank
Kitchen's inspiring words.  Our talk, titled, "Does your
community shine like apples?", helped us hone in on
our own leadership skills, as well as helping to
promote leadership and inner confidence to those
that we work with!!

Thank you for attending and engaging with us.  To
those of you who received the free special gift for
registering, our NSHA team will be notifying you of
various pick up locations for your free book, "52 Ways
to Shine".  We will mail out to those that cannot pick
up.

Please join us for our follow-up session with Mr.
Frank Kitchen, also held via Zoom, where he will be
providing us with more leadership tips and tools. 
 Our second virtual meeting is scheduled for
February 9th at 6 pm.

Looking for a new, fun resource??
 

Try WordWall.net
 

This is an awesome tool recommended by our
own NSHA Vice President.  Mindy loves that it's

easy to use, customizable per student/client, and
has free community resources.  Check it out!!

 
 

Committee Updates:

What have we been working on?

Something awesome....
National Education Performance Evaluation System (NEPF) training

coming to our North and South regions soon; details TBA.

https://wordwall.net/

